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Gibson Road closed to traffic for drainage work in Grand Blanc Township 
 
Flint, Michigan. --- 
 
The Genesee County Road Commission will be closing Gibson Road to thru traffic, between 

Porter Road and Dort Highway in Grand Blanc Township, starting Tuesday, April 28, 2020 for 

miscellaneous drainage work.  No formal detour will be established as thru traffic is directed to 

seek an alternate route.  The anticipated re-opening of Gibson Road will be Friday, May 1, 

2020.  Motorists are advised to proceed with caution, and to allow themselves additional time to 

reach their destinations. 

 

Please contact Gerrad Godley, Construction Department Manager, at (810) 767-4920 if you have 

questions.   

 
--- ### --- 

Please slow down in work zones, for your family and ours. 
 
 


